
I understand a meeting will be held next Tues 11th August to discuss the planning application 
recently received for Highdene, 105 Park Road, Lowestoft, NR32 4HU. Ref No DC/20/2593/FUL 
 
As a an immediate neighbour to the property I would very much like our objections in regards to this 
application be taken in to consideration during the meeting as it has potential to be a detrimental 
impact on us as a family home, and in addition has raised some serious safeguarding issues for us. 
 
Our objections sent to the ECS planning department this morning are outlined below and supporting 
images attached. 
 
Many thanks for your time and assistance with this matter. 
If you would be able to let me know if this would be possible I would most grateful. 
 

 



 

 


